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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As we reach the end of the Autumn half term, I wanted to take this opportunity to reflect on my time at 
Brookvale over the past few weeks. It has been an absolute pleasure to be a part of this wonderful community, 
and I have thoroughly enjoyed getting to know your children, as well as working alongside the dedicated staff 
team. 

I am delighted to share that I will continue to work at Brookvale next half term, during the ongoing absence of    
Mr Day.  Of course, our thoughts and best wishes are with him for a speedy recovery.   Together, Mr Mills and I 
are committed to ensuring that Brookvale continues to thrive and that your children feel supported and inspired 
each day. 

I wish you all a fabulous and restful October half term, filled with all the joys that this beautiful autumn season 
has to offer. I look forward to welcoming you and the children back to school on Monday, 4th November. 

Thank you once again for your support, and I hope you enjoy a wonderful break. 

Warmest regards, 

Dr Beth Clarke 
Interim Headteacher 
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